
  
Year 3 Spring Newsletter 

Welcome to Year 3! It’s the beginning of a new calendar year and we are raring 

to go and full of energy. Since the September our class have thrown themselves 

into year 3 and tried their best. I would like the same amount of effort and 

more this term! We will be continuing to build our skills to work together, solve 

problems and explore the world around us.  

Literary Wonders 

In Literacy we are going to be 

exploring the magical world of 

Beatrix Potter. We will be 

reading lots of books written 

by this author and immersing 

ourselves in the world she 

created. We will be putting a 

larger focus on reading 

comprehension skills this term 

so reading at home is even 

more important here!  

Mathematical Genius 

Our maths learning is going to be all about 

multiplication, division, statistics and money. 

We will be looking at solving problems, 

applying our times tables knowledge and 

learning written methods to help us solve 

these questions. We will be trying to use 

data to create graphs, charts and then 

interpret what they mean. Other learning will 

be about understanding the value of money 

and using amounts over £1.  

Important things to remember:  

Monday: Spelling books and homework need to be in school.  

Wednesday: Today is the last day for homework to be handed in.  

Wednesday: PE kits are needed today.  

Friday: New homework will be given out today.  

Bring your Reading 

book every day! 



 

Water Art 

In our D&T lessons we will be looking 

at creating a water based image to go 

into some frames we are going to make. 

They will be made from wood and 

secured together. For health and 

safety reasons this work will be 

conducted in small groups.  

 

What does it mean to be British?  

Our RE for the term will be trying to 

answer this question. We will be 

looking at the term British Values and 

trying to understand what this means. 

We will be exploring elements of 

Britain including the Law, Tolerance 

and Community.  

 

 Lakes  

Linking with our Literacy work we will 

be looking predominately what Lakes 

are, where we can find them and 

exploring the landscape of the Lake 

District. We will be finding out as 

much as we can about the mysterious 

body of water which is a lake.  

 

Reading is Magic 

In our classroom we have a truly 

welcoming reading corner where we can 

read when we have a few spare 

minutes. We also have our own ‘Reading 

Spell book.’ If you would like to bring 

any work you do to do with reading to 

school to put in our reading spell book, 

please do! We love hearing about what 

you have read at home!  

 

Dates to remember 

19th January: Whole school Pantomime 

 

15th February: Half Term  

Thank you for your continued 

support! 

Miss Fallows and Mrs. Hardy 


